
Ken Pickerill Estate House Public Access Improvement Project 
Scope of Construction Overview and Tour 

Wed. February 9 and Fri. February 11, 2022 
2:00 PM—3:00 PM 

Pickerill-Pigott Forest Preserve 

Pickerill-Pigott Forest Preserve * 6350 A. Minkler Road * Yorkville, IL 60560 

RSVP is requested, but not required by phone at 630-553-4025 or email at kcforest@co.kendall.il.us. 

 

In 2007, the late Ken Pickerill, in one of many acts of civic pride and investment, donated 
his estate house and 26-acres of property to the District and citizens of Kendall County.   
In 2020, the District opened Pickerill-Pigott Forest Preserve to the public. 
 
Kendall County Forest Preserve District is now working to finalize plans for competitive 
bidding of the Pickerill Estate House Public Access Improvement Project.  Contractors, 
construction trades, skilled professionals, friends and fans are invited to learn more about 
this important community project.  Each of these informational sessions offered will 
provide an overview of the scope of construction, provide an opportunity to review 
preliminary construction drawings, and discuss opportunities for extending voluntary 
contributions to help enhance the scope and scale of the 
renovation of the Pickerill family estate home.   
 
Please join us and consider making a contribution of time,  
talent and treasure to help build upon Ken’s lasting legacy. 

This project is being 
financed, in part, with 
funds from the Illinois 
Department of Natural 
Resources Park and 
Recreational Facility 
Construction Grant 
Program (PARC). 
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